
Kanchrapara College 

Notice 

 

 It is notified to all the students of 3rd semester Major and 1st semester major, a Parent Teacher meeting 

will be held on 11th February and 13th February   2025 respectively, at 2.30 pm in room no. 15 of the 

Department of Zoology to discuss about some academic issues and about their behavior. 

We cordially invite guardians to attend the meeting. The presence of the all guardians are highly 

solicitated. 

 

 

                                                                                                           Sd/- 
Date:- 24.01.2025 

                                                                                                                             Dr. Shatarupa Chakraborty 

Department in Charge,  

Department of Zoology, 

Kanchrapara College 


